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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2877 increases the fee to attend a victims impact panel from $60.00 to $75.00. The measure 

also prohibits certified assessment agencies, certified assessors, or providers from providing a 

victims impact panel as well as having any proprietary or pecuniary interest in a victims impact 

panel program. Providers of victims impact panels are required, beginning October 1, 2020, to 

provide certain information to the District Attorney Council instead of the Administrative Office 

of the Courts. Additionally, such providers must provide a $1,000.00 registration fee to the 

Council and to that the provider of the victims impact panel program has complied with all of the 

requirements set forth in the measure.  


